
LINTON PRIMARY 

SCHOOL    880 
28 ADAIR ST 

LINTON, VIC. 3360 

Phone:(03) 5344 7341. 

  Email: linton.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Linton Primary School is looking forward to another great year of teaching and learning and would like to advise 

you of Linton Primary School’s parent payment arrangements for 2021. 

 

Please find the fee schedule for P-6 attached. Please complete this form and return to the school by 25th 

November,  2020 so the school can prepare accordingly.  

 

Linton Primary School makes every effort to keep the cost of items and activities to a minimum and affordable for 

all parents.  

 

Financial Support for Families 

Linton Primary School understands that some families may experience financial difficulty and offers a range of 

support options, including: 

 the Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund  

 State School’s Relief Uniform Fund 

 

 

Payment Methods 

Families are encouraged to make an appointment with the Business Manager or Principal to discuss charges and 
options for payment and to assist with a payment plan if required. Families may pay by cash or direct deposit. All 
payment arrangements remain confidential 

For a confidential discussion about accessing these services, or if you would like to discuss alternative payment 

arrangements, contact our Business Manager, Michelle Pryor on Ph: 03 5344 7341 or email: 

linton.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

 

For further information on the Department’s Parent Payments Policy please see a one page overview attached. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

    

Jenny Dyer Alison Kerr 
Acting Principal School Council President 
  

mailto:linton.ps@education.vic.gov.au


Fee schedule – Year P-6  
Please find the itemised list of Essential Student Learning Items and Optional Items for your child.  Linton Primary School 

also continues to welcome your voluntary contributions for 2021.  

Please complete this form and return to the school by 25th November, 2020 so the school can prepare accordingly. If the 

school has not received your form by this date, we will assume that you are purchasing your own booklist.   

 

Essential Student Learning Items 

Below is a list of items and activities which are essential for your child to learn the standard curriculum.  

 

Essential Student Learning Items Amount 

Booklist: HB pencils, 2B pencils or Jumbo Junior pencils, Coloured pencils, textas, 

eraser, pencil sharpener, 96 page 8mm ruled workbooks, 64 page 8mm ruled 

workbooks, glue sticks, scrapbooks, A4 24mm dotted thirds workbooks, pencil 

case, 14 mm 64 page dotted thirds workbooks, 9mm 64 page dotted thirds 

workbooks, ruler, 48 page 11mm ruled project books.  

$70 

Marc Van $15 

Prep Library Bag $10 

TOTAL $85 

 

Additional Items 

Linton Primary School offers a range of additional costs and activities that are additional to the delivery of the standard 

curriculum. These items and activities are designed to broaden the school experience for your child.  

 

Optional Item  Amount 

Optional camps and excursions as scheduled throughout 2021. The cost of these 

excursions will be advised throughout the year.] 

To be advised 

Swimming $60 

TOTAL $ 

 

Voluntary Contributions 

Linton Primary School continues to welcome your voluntary contributions to support our school.  

 

You can make a general voluntary contribution that goes towards all of our school’s important priorities for 2021 as well as 

providing additional activities and services for all students.  

Alternatively, you can make a voluntary contribution to any of the specific priorities outlined in the table below: 

 

Voluntary Contribution  Tax 

deductible? 

Suggested Voluntary 

Contribution per family 

Amount 

General Contribution No $10 $20 $50 $ 

Building Fund – Upgrade to the Art Shed No $20 $50 $100 $ 

Grounds Fund – Upgrade playground 

equipment and gardens 

No $20 $50 $100 $ 

Library Fund – New books for the library No $20 $50 $100 $ 

TOTAL $ 

 

Your child will not be disadvantaged if you do not make a voluntary contribution. All records of voluntary contributions are 

kept confidential as well as your decision about whether to make a contribution or not. 



 

Parent Payment Charges 

Essential Student Learning Items     Amount____________ 

Additional costs        Amount____________ 

Voluntary financial contribution      Amount____________ 

         TOTAL ____________ 

 
All fees and costs need to be paid to the School by the 26th of March, 2021.   


